
 
 

 

Family Support Partner (FSP) Training 

November 1- 3, 2022 

 

Registration is currently open for Family Support Partner (FSP) training. Division of 
Developmental Disabilities provider agencies who are hiring a FSP and anyone who will 
supervise a FSP are required to complete training prior to peer support services being 
provided to a family through the Partnership for Hope waiver. The next training will be held 
in-person at the Missouri Credentialing Board in Jefferson City on November 1 – 3, 2022. A 
$75 fee is required at registration. Participants are required to attend all sessions. Click for 
more information about the training. 
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https://dmh.mo.gov/media/pdf/family-support-partner-training-flyer-110122
https://dmh.mo.gov/media/pdf/family-support-partner-training-flyer-110122

